
Update letter to residents on
developments in response to the
Grenfell Tower fire: 12 June 2020

The Secretary of State for Communities, the Rt Hon Robert Jenrick MP writes
to bereaved and survivors to mark 3 years since the Grenfell Tower tragedy
and update on progress being made in relation to building safety, the
Grenfell Tower Memorial Commission, the Grenfell Tower Inquiry and social
housing.
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